
 

    HARMONY TOWN BOARD FIRE/EMS Q&A MEETING  

Wednesday October 20, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
Harmony Town Hall, 440 N. Hwy. 14, Janesville, WI 

 

 

On the evening of October 20th starting a 7pm the Town Board 

will host a meeting to give information to the residents of 

Harmony concerning the future of the Fire and EMS services for 

the Town and to answer questions residents may have.  This will 

be the last informational session on the future of the Fire and EMS 

services for Harmony.  There may be a quorum of the Town Board 

present at this meeting only for the purpose of answering 

questions and taking input from residents.  No other topic will be 

discussed and not decisions will be made at this meeting.  This 

will be an in person meeting only.       


